29th May 1998

TO ALL MEMBERS

Dear Sirs,

MILLENNIUM PROBLEMS

The Association issued Circulars on this topic on 2nd April 1998 (5:250), 23rd April 1998
(5:252) and 14th May 1998 (5:254). The purpose of this update is to supply Members with
the “Ship2000 Toolkit” referred to in the Circular of 23rd April, which will also be available
to Members attending the Conferences being arranged next month in various locations
around the world. Although this Circular will be widely distributed, the toolkit is only being
supplied to Members.

The “Ship2000 Toolkit” takes the convenient form of a box of four 3.5" floppy disks, with
system requirements being noted on the inside cover of the box. The Association’s
Website, at www.Isso.com, is being updated to contain a page of advice for Members
experiencing difficulty in reading/accessing the toolkit.

It is hoped that the toolkit will help to assist Members in identifying their own Millennium

problems.

Yours faithfully,
A.BILBROUGH & CO. LTD.
(MANAGERS)
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